Our Shared Mission: Each student is highly educated, prepared for leadership
and service and empowered for success as a citizen in a global community

2019-20 Principal Horne Message

Hello Families,

We are committed to realizing our mission and making this school year a positive
experience for you, your child, and our staff! Our key initiatives include a focus
on reading, mathematics, positive behavior intervention supports (PBIS),
attendance and restorative practices. Both student and family voice is essential for
our turnaround to happen. We are asking for your support so that we can
accomplish our school goals.

Support may look like:
- Being signed up for the parent portal and checking it daily
- Getting your student up and out the door so they are on time to school every
day
- Motivating your student to complete homework or read when they get home
- Contacting the school to come in for a meeting if grades, behavior, and
attendance do not meet our expectations (3.0 GPA, 95% attendance, etc)

As always, we want to thank you for your continued support as we SOAR to New
Heights together...one day at a time.

Yours in Education,

Christophen D. Horne

“SOAR to New Heights”



